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EXTRA EXTRA!

The Phoenix Symphony Announces Contest where fans are asked to send their favorite Rat Pack rendition by video for a chance to win a
one-of-a-kind concert experience!

If you are a Frank Sinatra or Rat Pack fan, all you have to do is record and send in your own renditions of Rat Pack classics and be entered to
win a full evening of prizes to coincide with the Symphony's Saturday, April 28, 2012 performance of The Rat Pack! In addition to the Grand
Prize Winner, any individual who submits a video will automatically receive one free ticket to the Friday, April 27, 2012 performance of The Rat
Pack!

Submit videos via email between Tuesday April 3, 2012 through Friday April 20, 2012. Click here to enter.

Part of the APS Pops Series: The Rat Pack! will be held at Mesa Arts Center on April 26 at 7:30 p.m. and at Symphony Hall on April 27 at 8
p.m., April 28 at 8 p.m. and April 29 at 2 p.m.

Click here for more details.
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